
Peanut Butter Bonbons We will be making peanut butter bonbons on Monday, November 

7 at 10:00am and on November 28. There is a signup sheet in the Narthex if you would like 
to help make them or donate supplies. There is also a signup sheet to order bonbons. You 
will be able to pick them up here at the church, or you can buy them at Loretta McClarigan’s 
shop, or at our Christmas Bazaar. We will have milk chocolate, dark chocolate, or mixed at 
a cost of $7.00 per container. 
 
 
 

 
 
The Leacock Bazaar Returns!   
We have scheduled our Christmas Bazaar for Saturday December 3 from 8:00 a.m. until 
1:00 p.m. and we need your help. We are accepting gently used Christmas items, new 
items, and hand-made goods. 
  

Baskets will be placed in the Narthex beginning November 6 for you to take and fill for 
the ever-popular gift basket sale. We also need baked goods and soups for the cafe.  
 

Come with your hot glue gun (or without it) Tuesday evenings at 6:00 p.m. to help us get 
ready. 
  

Questions or suggestions? Contact Alba Ruhl or Bonnie Rice.  
 
 
 


